

U. S. Department of Housing and Urban Development Community Planning and Development Division

Richmond Field Office 600 E. Broad Street, Floor 3 Richmond, VA 23219-1800 1-800-842-2610

SEP 1 6 2019

Ms. Wanda Rogers
Director
Department of Human Services
City of Hampton
1320 LaSalle Avenue
Hampton, VA 23669

SUBJECT: Processing Your FY2018 Continuum of Care (CoC) Grant Agreement

FY2018 GVPHC Planning Project Grant Number: VA0358L3F051800

Dear Ms. Rogers:

Congratulations on the final selection of new GVPHC Planning Project grant funding under the FY 2018 Continuum of Care (CoC) program. All conditions attached to your award for this project have been met or are in process of being met. This one-year award will continue to support your program to further contribute to our national effort to end homelessness.

Upon execution of the new Grant Agreement by you and HUD, HUD will obligate the total funds for this project in the amount of \$58,672.00, allocated as follows:

1. CoC planning activities

\$58,672

I enclose two copies of the Grant Agreement that constitute the agreement between City of Hampton and HUD. Please sign both copies and return them to this office within two weeks of receipt of this letter. When they are received, HUD will sign and execute them and return one to you.

Please note that your grant cannot begin and HUD cannot disburse any funds to you for this project until the Grant Agreement is fully executed.

If you have any questions, please call me at (804) 822-4831. Staff requiring technical assistance should contact Ms. Pearl C. Peebles at (804) 822-4834.

We look forward to working with you toward the successful implementation of your Continuum of Care (CoC) project.

Sincerely,

Ronnie J. Legette

Director

Enclosures

cc: Angelique Hill

Senior Family Services Specialist